
 

     October 2023 

Calendar 
 

October 3 
 P&Z  Meeting—6:00 PM 

 
October 5 
 Community Fall Festival —

5:30—7:30 PM 
 
October 10 
 WRA Meeting—6:00 PM 

 Council Meeting—7:00 PM  
 
 

October 19 
 BHE PTO Food Truck 

Fundraiser—5:00—8:00 PM 
 

October 27 
 BHE Walkathon —8:30-10:30 

AM 
 

October 28 
 DEA Drug Takeback—10:00 

AM—2:00 PM 
 

For the latest news, sign-up to 
receive email and/or text 

notifications from the city at: 

http://cityofwestworth.com/
manage-notifications 



 

Drug Takeback 

On Saturday, October 28th, from 10 AM—2 PM , 
Westworth Village PD will be hosting a DEA Drug 
Take Back Event at the Westworth Village Police 
Station Lobby—311 Burton Hill Rd.  
 

Please bring in your expired, unwanted, or unused 
medications for destruction. We are unable to 
accept intravenous solutions, injectable items, and 
syringes.  
 

This program is anonymous. You may dispose of 
medication in its original container or by removing 
the medication from its container and disposing of 
it directly into the disposal box. Liquid products 
should remain sealed in their original container. 
This event is for the general public only. 
Pharmacies, physicians, veterinarians, etc. may 
not dispose of products here.  

Budget & Tax Rate 

City Council passed the budget and tax rate for the 
2023/2024 fiscal year. 
 

You can view a copy of the 
approved budget in the lobby 
at City Hall or  on the website 
at: www.cityofwestworth.com/
budget-tax-rate-info 

Burton Hill Elementary Events 

On Friday, October 27th from 8:30—10:30 a.m., 
Burton Hill Elementary will be holding their annual 
Walkathon Fundraiser. The proceeds will be used to 
purchase learning materials and fund projects. 
 

If you would like to directly contribute to the 
fundraiser, you can do so here, either by selecting a 
specific child to sponsor, or donating to the general 
f u n d r a i s e r :  h t t p s : / / a p p . 9 9 p l e d g e s . c o m /
fund/2023bhepto 
 

The route begins in front of the school, turns right on 
Burton Hill Rd., turns left on Randolph Ct., left on 
Tanny, left on Dennis, and then left on Ainsley back 
to the school. The pre-k/PPCD/LINC route will be left 
on Burton Hill, left on Dennis, and then left on Ainsley 
back to the school. 
 

Please plan accordingly, as there will  be road 
detours in place during this time. 

 

BHE Food Truck nights are back in Melva Campbell 
Park! On the 4th Thursday of every month, swing by 
the park, mix and mingle with your neighbors, and 
grab dinner from the featured food truck. A portion of 
all sales goes to support the BHE PTO! 

 

BHE PTO Fall Festival will be held on November 
10th at the school! The community is welcome to 
attend this event. Check back in next month’s 
newsletter for more information on this event! 


